
 
 
 
 
Statements of Reasons 
 
 

Introduction of Prohibition of Pedestrians and Cycles 
 
The purpose of this proposal is to replace the previous Prohibition of 
Pedestrians, Equestrians, Cycles and Horse Drawn Vehicles 2022 Order to 
remove reference to Equestrians and Horse Drawn Carriages. 
 
Equestrians and horse drawn carriages will not be subject to the prohibition 
after the outcome from legal advice sought after consultation around the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act (1984).   
 
 
REASONS UNDER Section 1 of the RTRA 
  

a) for avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any 
other road or for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising; 

 

c) for facilitating the passage on the road for any class of traffic (excluding 
pedestrians and cycles).  

 


